


If, as appears likely, the Bureau still has not responded 
to your requests at the time you receive this letter, you may, 
as you are aware, treat our letter as a denial of your appeals 
and bring action in an appropriate federal court. 

Finally, the recent activity on a number of your appeals 
has been a result of an increased focus in this Office on 
resolving some of the older, more complex appeals still pending 
in this Office. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Huff —Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 
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